
 
                                                                                                                                       2/12/2024  

 

Dear President, 

 

RE: Invitation to the First Global E-Conference  

 

Greetings for the New Year.  

 

The Organizing committee of the First Global E-Conference is inviting you to this online 

conference scheduled to take place on 16th March 2024 under the theme “E-Embracing Change, 

Creating Hope”. This conference is expected to bring together members of E-clubs around the 

World to network and collaborate in project implementation.  

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform and invite you together with your club members to attend in 

large numbers to further the spirit of Rotary around the world.   

 

The E-conference has put together a very rich agenda that includes inspirational presentations, 

projects showcase and lessons to learn as E-club Rotarians. The topics are carefully chosen and 

highlight the uniqueness and advantages of E-clubs.  Although the E-Conference targets the E-

Rotarians and Rotaractors, members who often meet physically are also invited as observers.  

 

Some of the District Governors of Districts that host E-clubs will also be in attendance and will be 

hosted to a panel discussion to appreciate the uniqueness of E-clubs in their Districts.  

 

President, our kind request to you is to block off that date. More information will be sent to you as 

it becomes available. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Please direct all questions to econference27@gmail.com  

 

 
 

Petronella Ochom  

E-Conference - Convenor 


